
Hello Brendan, 
 
Many thanks for your email, and for your generous support of our Ukrainian students – it is very 
much appreciated.  Please pass on our thanks to all members of Tichborne Parish Council. 
 
Please could you make the cheque payable to Perins School, and if you need to post the cheque 
please send it to: 
 
Finance Department 
Perins School 
Pound Hill 
Alresford 
Hampshire 
SO24 9BS 
 
Thank you once again for your support, 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
Julie. 
 
Julie Dicker 
Perins School 
01962 734361 
Hours: 9am – 3pm, Mon – Fri, Term Time 

 


